
 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Ralph, Lily 
C & Elise 

Dragonfly class— Lilia,     
Darcie-Lou & Melissa-May  

Butterfly class— Alfie, Pati 
and Teddy 

Firefly class— Remi, Daisy & 
Berkley   

Cricket class— Abdulmaleek, 
Sean & Megan 

What a great week we have had!  

 

Congratulations to our Cricket Class 

who topped the charts this week with 

96.2% attendance!  

 

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page 

We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

Monday 29th Jan—

ELAN Swimming Gala 

(you will have been 

informed if your child is 

taking part) 

Firefly class 

 

 

Fireflies have been           
conducting       
experiments on 
forces and friction 
as part of science    
lessons this week.  

 

 

 

Ladybird class 

“We have been learning about ‘special 

places’ in RE this week.  We           

remembered our trip to the Church at      

Christmas and were intrigued by     

photos of stained glass windows we 

looked at.  

 

Cricket class 

Cricket class taking part in a     

gymnastics lesson.  

 

The Haven  

Our learning mentor, Mrs      

Parker, has created a beautiful 

space called The Haven.  This 

is a calm and peaceful room for 

any children who may need   

extra support during the day. 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/



